
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2010 
 
 
Dear Isuzu Light Vehicle Service Facility Principal: 
 
In the coming days, you may hear or read media reports about a safety recall involving corrosion affecting 
the rear suspension lower link brackets in certain 1998-2002 Isuzu Rodeo (and Honda Passport) and 2002 
Isuzu Axiom vehicles. You may also receive calls from concerned Isuzu Rodeo or Axiom owners.  This 
recall, which will be conducted on vehicles that are currently registered or were first sold in the “salt belt” 
states Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont, Massachusetts, Rhode Island, Connecticut, New York, New 
Jersey, Pennsylvania, Delaware, Maryland, the District of Columbia, West Virginia, Ohio, Indiana, 
Michigan, Illinois, Wisconsin, Minnesota, Iowa and Missouri, as well as Kentucky, will begin when parts 
and tools become available. 
 
In the meantime, if any customers contact your dealership regarding this matter, please refer them to 
Isuzu Motors America, LLC Owner Relations, which may be reached toll-free at (800) 255-6727.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J. Terry Maloney 
President 
Isuzu Motors America, LLC  
 

 

Isuzu Motors America, LLC 714 935-9300 
1400 South Douglass Road, Suite 100          
Anaheim, California 92806  We’re looking to the future by recycling today. 
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October 1, 2010 
 
 
Dear Isuzu Commercial Vehicle Dealer: 
 
In the coming days, you may hear or read media reports about a safety recall involving corrosion affecting 
the rear suspension lower link brackets in certain 1998-2002 Isuzu Rodeo and Honda Passport and 2002 
Isuzu Axiom vehicles. As an Isuzu dealer, you may also receive calls from concerned Isuzu Rodeo or 
Axiom owners. 
 
Because it pertains exclusively to light vehicles, this recall does not involve Isuzu Commercial Truck of 
America, Inc.  
 
If any customers contact your dealership regarding this matter, please refer them to Isuzu Motors 
America, LLC Owner Relations, which may be reached toll-free at (800) 255-6727.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Shaun C. Skinner 
Executive Vice President, General Manager 
Isuzu Commercial Truck of America, Inc. 
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